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NAR-Executive Report
January 18-20, 2024

IFB - We continue to meet quarterly with the Interfaith Board via Zoom.  We met January 8th with only a few couples in attendance and are going to try to meet in person at the end of the year. Next meeting is April 8th.

ILME – We meet quarterly and will meet the end of January/first part of February.  The exciting news is an International Reunion in Finland.  This is what we have received so far, more to come in February.

The dates, 19th-21st July.
The theme WE ♥ ME.
Registration fee: 40e
The place: Vivamo, Lohja (40 minutes from Helsinki-Vantaa AirPort).
The prices of accommodation 90-130 euroa /couple / night, depending on the level of room. The cheapest ones don’t have own bathroom. Breakfast is not included in the hostel price.
Meals: Each couple and choose the meals they want to eat. Breakfast 8.50 lunch 11.50-14.50, coffee and cake 6, dinner 10, evening snack 7.
Registration is not open yet, but we hope to open it by the end of January

The program: We have been able to recruit eager new couples to plan the program. Presentations, dialogues, small groups, many kinds of activities, evening bonfire, sauna and swimming, music, mass on Sunday morning. 
The place is familiar to many of you, there have been several international meetings.

Their next Family Reunion planning meeting is the 23th of January, after that we know more and pass the information on to us and we will get it to you.
Prayer Partners – Hope you are having fun praying for and loving on your couple.  We will shuffle prayer partners at the summer meeting.

Mick & Sandy Preston – NAR Lay Executive Couple
Ted & Marty Hartman – NAR Clergy Executive Couple          
